
From: Ancheta, Roxanne M.
To: Ancheta, Roxanne M.
Subject: Earmark Request for Funding
Date: Tuesday, March 19, 2024 5:34:43 PM

 
 
From: Moore, Rhonda <rmoore@summervillesc.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2024 11:18 AM
To: StateEarmarks <StateEarmarks@scdot.org>
Subject: Earmark Request for Funding
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please do not click on a link or open any
attachments unless you are confident it is from a trusted source. ***

Good morning!
 
Please find attached the Request for disbursement  for the DOT Earmark for a Sidewalk
Construction.  Should you need anything else,  please let me know.
 
Thank you,
Rhonda
 
 
 

    Rhonda R. Moore, CPA
     Director of Finance
     Town of Summerville
     200 S Main St Summerville, SC 29483
     843.851.4237
     summervillesc.gov

  

           
 
 
This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the
use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Town of
Summerville. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments,
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
anyone. Please reply to the sender if you believe you have received this email in
error.
This email and its attachments may be confidential and are intended solely for the
use of the individual to whom it is addressed. Any views or opinions expressed are
solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the Town of
Summerville. If you are not the intended recipient of this email and its attachments,
you must take no action based upon them, nor must you copy or show them to
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anyone. Please reply to the sender if you believe you have received this email in
error.


